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Sir Arthur Currie,
McGill University.

Dear Principal,

The enclosed letter fr an Major Purse is the outcome of 

interviews and correspondence as to the possibility of placing 

graduates of Universities overseas on terms of equality with 

graduates of Home Universities as regards competition for posts 

under the Colonial Office.

May I call y oui" attention to the last paragraph in 

the letter?

I am sending specimens of the memoranda referred to, 

under separate cover.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.


